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BLEYL ENGINEERING 1722 Broadmoor, Suite 210 
Bryan, Texas 77802 

Tex. Reg. No. F-678 
www.bleylengineering.coin PLANNING • DESIGN • MANAGEMENT 

June 30, 2017 

Public Utility Commission of Texas 
Attention: Filing Clerk 
1701 N. Congress Avenue 
Austin, Texas 78711-3326 

Reference: 	Docket No. 47093 
Water CCN App1ication for 
Petra Firma Development Group, Inc. 
Bleyl Engineering Project No. 11806 

To whom it may concern: 

On behalf of our client, Petra Firma Development Group, Inc. ("Petra Firme), we request an 
extension to the addressing of comments on our Certificate of Convenience and Necessity 
("CCN") application (Docket No. 47093). 

On April 24, 2017, we filed an application package for a new water CCN to the PUC. Comments 
on that application were made on May 24, 2017 by PUC Staff Petra Firma was given until June 
23, 2017 to cure deficiencies listed in the comments. Unfortunately, we (Bleyl Engineering) closed 
our San Angelo office and did not receive the PUC comments until June 27, 2017. 

Because of this, we respectfully request an extension of the June 23, 2017 deadline to respond to 
comments. Although the comments appear to be minimal, we request until July 17, 2017 to 
provide responses. 

The Bryan office of Bleyl Engineering will be handling the PUC correspondence from this date 
forward. Please change the mailing address in your records for the Engineer of record to: 

Tim Wolff, P.E. 
Bleyl Engineering 
1722 Broadmoor, Ste. 210 
Bryan, TX 77802 
(979) 268-1125 

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me by phone or e-mail at 
twolff@bleylengineering.com. 

Conroe 	 Bryan 	 Austin 	San Angelo 	La Porte 	Houston / 
(936) 441-7833 	(979) 268-1125 	(512) 328-7878 	(325) 262-4082 	(281) 470-0955 	(936) 271-9600 



Sincerely, 

Tim Wolff, P.E. 	
, 

cc: 	Petra Firma Development Group, InC.. 	 Mr. David Jensen, President 
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